
 
June 2025 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
Dear Incoming Kindergarten Families, 
 
Welcome to kindergarten at St. Isidore School! I am so happy that you are here! 
Kindergarten is such a fun and exciting time, and I can’t wait to travel through the year with 
you and your child!  
 
In this folder you will find your child’s summer work.  Please help them complete it and 
return it on the first day of school.  It is an “All About Me” book.  Please have your child color 
the front cover and complete the inside pages.  If you take the pages out to complete them, 
please make sure you put everything back together as a book.  We will be sharing them with 
the class during the first week of school.  Along with completing the book, I included a fun 
Summer Reading Challenge.  Please make sure you are reading to your child, or he/she is 
“reading” to themself on a daily basis!  On the back is a book suggestion list…have fun!  
 
I have also included a Personal History form for you to complete.  This can be sent in on the 
first day also.  All I ask is that if your child has a nickname or a shortened name that you 
would like to have labeled on his/her belongings, please let me know ASAP.  I will have 
everything labeled for the children and ready to go on the first day.  Thanks so much!  
 
Please reach out if you have any questions! 
Lomara@stisidoreschool.com ​  
 
Have a fun and relaxing Summer!  
 
Mrs. Lisa O’Mara  
 




















































